
PANCHAYAT SAMITI OFFICE, TITILAGARH 
PHONE NO: 06655220522 

To 

Letter No: ......469E 

Sir, 

District Information Officer,

NIC, Balangir. 

Email ld: ori-titilagarh@nic.in 

/Date ..A3 

Sub:- Cancellation of DTCN-01/PS/TITILAGARH/2023-24- regarding. 

With reference to the letter and the subject cited above, I am to inform 

you that, there was some technical problem in the above DTCN-01/PS/TITILAGARH/ 

2023-24 which is hereby cancelled and the same will be re-tendered very shortly.

I, therefore, request you to cancel the above Tender Call Notice from the 

official website. 

Yours faithfully 

Block D 

TTfilägaHILAGARH 
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